This Citation Is Presented To

Holy Cross Hospital

IN CELEBRATION OF ITS 507 ANNITMERSARY

With gratitude for five decades of providing exceptional and
compassionate care to our community and in appreciation of its
tradition of service, particularly to the poor and vulnerable.
Congratulations!

Chris Van Hollen

Member of Congress

On This Day,
The Ninth of January,
Two Thousand Thirteen




